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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2017-11-09-026 

 
TO    :     PMA NATIONAL OFFICERS, BOARD OF GOVERNORS, COMPONENT 
   SOCIETY AND SPECIALTY DIVISIONS PRESIDENTS 

 
SUBJECT    :    REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON THE PROPOSED PMA-AFP MOA 

 
DATE  :    NOVEMBER 09, 2017 

                                    

 

Dear Doctors: 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee for the PMA(Philippine Medical Association) and AFP (Armed Forces 
of the Philippines) is in the process of formulating  a Memorandum of  Agreement  for the 
said Institution as partners  in extending professional service to the members of the Armed 
Forces of the Philippines. 
 
In this regard we are forwarding to you the draft of the proposed MOA for your review and 
comments/suggestions. Please send back your comments and/or suggestions not later than 
November 17, 2017 through philmedas@yahoo.com . 
 
Thank you. We look forward for the active involvement of your society. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
ROMEO G. ENCANTO, MD 
Chairman, AdHoc Committee of PMA-AFP 
 
 
Noted: 
 

 
BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD 
Secretary General 
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